
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   

Introduction…   

This month we were finally 

able to perform for our 

families and friends in our 

Christmas Show! We ended 

the semester with candy 

canes, a Christmas movie 

and Christmas Bingo – all 

dressed in our finest 

pajamas! 

 

In English Language,   

We started to learn about 

consonant blends and 

digraphs that will help us 

read our novels next 

semester. We learned 

about different countries, 

their traditions and their 

flags. We also learned 

descriptive writing 

techniques and how to 

visualize when reading or 

listening to a story! 

 

In Mathematics,  

We learned about even 

and odd numbers and 

learned how to count 

forwards and backwards – 

even to 100! 

 

In Social Studies,  

We learned about the 

meaning of respect and 

demonstrated ways we 

can respect people, 

places and animals. We 

also identified our 

changing roles and 

responsibilities. We also 

studied the Christmas 

traditions of countries 

throughout the world. 

 

In Science,  

We dived deeper into 

living things, discovering 

ways in which they move 

and how they survive.  

 

In Art,  

We were busy making 

Christmas ornaments that 

represented countries 

around the world: a 

Japanese crane, 

Norwegian paper heart 

and an Italian “La Befana” 

broom! 

Happy December!  

   

Miss Kelly 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

 
January 6th – Epiphany 

 

January 23rd – Mid-term 

parent meetings 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


